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Stephanie Ballango Our Ref: SSD-9835-PA-97
Director
Consultant to Infrastructure NSW
PO BOX R220
Royal Exchange NSW 1225

15/12/2021

Dear Ms Ballango,

Sydney Football Stadium Redevelopment – Stage 2 (SSD 9835)
Acknowledgment receipt of Noise Monitoring Report, Condition C6

I refer to your noise monitoring report submitted to the Planning Secretary in accordance with the
Department’s approval letters dated 28 April 2021 and 14 October 2021 to conduct out of
hours roof installation works for Sydney Football Stadium – Stage 2 (SSD 9835).

I note that the report, under section 6, indicates inaudible or barely audible construction noise at the
identified monitoring locations. I also note that no noise complaints were received from the members
of the community whilst conducting out of hours roof installation works.

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the noise monitoring report, dated 2 December 2021, in
accordance with the Department’s approval letters dated 28 April 2021 and 14 October 2021.

If you have any questions, please contact Shiraz Ahmed on 9274 6534.

Yours sincerely 

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management
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